FQEEC:EEI\/EE[) 20th May, 1946,
2 L MAY B4 . Nonday .
f4 . ; ANSD W
The Secretary, :
l1.1oyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
L0, By

el

Dear Sir,
s.s. "Perla” ex "Urania".

We beg to advise you that this vessel was reguisitioned
by the British Naval Authorities in 1941 and was sunk whilst in their

service.
The Owners are now communicating with the Admiralty with

s+ fregard to the compensation payable to them and, to this effect, it
will be necessary to give the Admiralty some proof of the condition

of the vessel.

i ' The vessel underwent her last Survey in Hull in December
o 1938, and it will greatly assist the Owners if you could either le
' have a letter stating that.she had completed her Survey at Hull 1
11938, or probably it might be easier for you to let us have cop
of the Certificates then issued.

o

Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours faithfully,

For & oh behalf of
NOMIXOs (LONDON) LTD.






